M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
May 1, 2019
RE:
BG-1 Application for Conner High School-HVAC Improvements

This project consists of HVAC upgrades at Conner High School including rooftop units, replacing (6) RTU’s and chilled water pumps, fin tubes, cabinet heaters and associated piping changes.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
